
CUYAHOGA WEAVER GUILD 
 

MEETING MINUTES -         Thurs., Nov. 16, 2017 
Meeting call to order by Elfriede Heaney 
 
Minutes of the Sept. 21st meeting read and approved.  
 
Treasurer Report:  Jean Jackson reported our balance as $ 7,418.37 
 
Announcements:  nothing to report 
 
Guests:  none 
 
REPORTS AND DISCUSSIONS: 
Newsletter:  The deadline for the newsletter will be December 1st.   
Website: Nora will post the 2017-2018 schedule and locations as soon as she receives it. 
Membership:  There are still some members that have not yet paid their dues. Victoria will send e-mail reminders. 
Hospitality: Thank you to Debbie for the supply of goodies. 
Library:  Nothing to report 
 
Scholarship  Committee: Current membership is Lynne, Victoria, and Patty.  Lynne will rotate off and become liaison 
for Praxis, and she will contact past Praxis scholarship recipient to find out about her experience. Other possible 
connections, besides Praxis such ask Kent’s fiber program were brought up, but thoughts were to keep the 
scholarship in Cuyahoga county. Send e-mails to Lynne if you have any ideas on possibilities for funds. 
 
Shows:  There will not be any shows until 2019. 
 
Publicity:  Nothing to report. 
 
Programs: Next Meeting:  December 21st is our Holiday gathering and potluck, which will be held at Elfriede’s 
house, 3615 Sutherland Rd., Shaker Hts. and starts at 11:00 a.m. 
The program committee will bring a couple DVDs to the potluck so we can select one to view for our January 
meeting. The February program will be presented by Bobbie Shafer on sewing with handwoven fabric. March will be 
a library day. April’s meeting is not yet confirmed, but waiting on a possible basket program.  The June potluck will 
be held at Debbie Swan’s home. 
 
Today’s program was a workshop on Viking Knitting taught by Tracy Jackson 
 
Study Group Meeting: is Thurs., December 7th at Jean Breitzmann’s house 103 Silver Springs Trail, Chagrin Falls at 
10:00 a.m. 
 
Historian: nothing to report 
 
Card Correspondent: nothing to report 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  Currently there are 12 people signed up for the Jennifer Moore workshop, and we will open it up to 
other guilds in January. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:   Jean Jackson showed 3 books she purchased from E.R. Hamilton that only charges $3.50 per order 
plus $0.40 per item. She purchased 100 Pin Loom Squares, Paper Weaving, and Indigo.  Let Jean know if you want to 
put together an order to save on shipping costs.  
 



CUYAHOGA WEAVER GUILD 
 
Judy Riga brought a set of placements in for show-n-tell.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned by Elfriede Heaney  
Recorded by,  
Respectfully submitted,  
Sheri Gittinger 
 
Attendees: Alperin, Berg, Eason, Gittinger, Hridel, Jackson, Johnson-Parratt, Jones, Killgore, Richardson, Riga, Rose, 
Shafer, Swan  and Mary Lee Montgomery.  
 
 
 


